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Minnesota Department of

Economic Security

Business Information Systems
390 North Robert Street . St, Paul, Minnesota 55101

Administrative Rulemaking (651) 296-3574 . TTY/TDD (651) 296-2796 . FAX (651) 297-2381
E-mail: mike.fratto@state.mn,us

November 26, 2000
Governor Jesse Ventura

130 Capitol
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Dear Governor Ventura:

This letter is complying with Minnesota Statutes §14.05, Subd. 5, which requires each
agency to identify rules that are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or
federal statutes or rules to the governor, legislative coordinating commission, policy and
funding committees and divisions and the revisor of statutes.

After an in depth review, we have determined that there are no Administrative Rules
which fall under the authority of the Department of Economic Security that are obsolete,

unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.

If you have any questions you may call me at 296-3574.

Sincerely,

et Mﬁ? 7.k s
Michael J.'Fratto '

Rules Coordinator

cc. Revisor of Statutes
Legislative Coordinating Committee
House Jobs and Economic Development Committee
House Jobs and Economic Development Finance Committee
Senate Jobs, Energy and Community Development Committee
Senate Economic Development Budget Division
Commissioner Earl Wilson



